
16 April, 2020 

 

Reduce the number of business days in April 

 

We would like to express our deepest sympathies and condolences for the people who 

died of COVID-19 and contracted people. 

 

In response to the Japanese government’s strong request to people to observe stricter 

social distancing, we will reduce the number of business days in April, mainly by 

advancing holidays. 

 

Amended calendar is as follows 

  ①Closed days: April 20, 21, 22, 23, 24, 27 and 28 

   The last business day of the month will be April 17, and the first business day of May  

will be May 7, after Japan’s Golden Week spring holiday. 

  

Our company will continue the activities such as development, production, the service 

after taking further infection risk mitigation measures during the holiday period 

because it is necessary to fulfil a social responsibility to provide the production  

 

We appreciate the understanding and cooperation of its customers and business  

partners in dealing with the current situation. 

 


